
In the article entitled Value of Routine Sonographic Screening of Internal Jugular Vein to Detect Catheter Related Thrombosis in Intensive 
Care Unit (Indian J Crit Care Med. 2019;23(7):326–328. DOI: 10.5005/jp-journals-10071-23207), the author’s name “Venkatraman R” was 
misspelled. The correct name is Venkataraman R.
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